Contact:
Sharon Hunter, Head Teacher
Tel:

0141 570 7040
Fax:

0141 570 7041
Email:

schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk


Date:

12th January 2017
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Department of Education
Busby Primary School

Head Teacher: Sharon Hunter

Church Road

Clarkston

G76 8EB

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you know, at Busby Primary, we firmly believe in the home/school partnership.  Working together to support the learning of the children is of paramount importance and your participation in our learning workshops help to promote this partnership approach.
The pupil-led Primary 1b learning workshop will take place on Wednesday 8th February at 9.30am.
This will be followed at 10.00am with the opportunity for an informal discussion with members of the management team.  Refreshments will be provided.



Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

[image: image2.jpg]



Sharon Hunter

Head Teacher

PRIMARY 1b LEARNING WORKSHOP
Pupil’s Name  __________________________________________

Primary 1b
I / We will attend the Learning Workshop Wednesday 8th February at 9.30am.
Signature of Parent / Carer
__________________________________________________
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Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY


